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From: Monika Bonn-Miller <utem37@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 7:10 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Off-shore drilling

Hello Governor Haley, 

I am a part-time resident of Mount Pleasant, SC and was wondering if you could give me an update on where you stand 

in regard to off-shore drilling in this state and if you are you contemplating supporting the COAST Anti-Drilling Act. 

We all remember the environmental devastation an oil spill can cause. 

I know that NJ and other northern states are vehemently opposed to this idea and for good reason. 

I hope this will not again be a North/South split. 

Thank you and I am looking forward to your response, Monika Bonn-Miller My phone #, just in case:  

(610) 857-9875 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


